
  NIGERIAN BAR ASSOCIATION 
    ETI-OSA BRANCH 

 

March 25, 2025 
 

 
Chief Emeka Obegolu, SAN 

No. 30 Chuba Okadigbo Street,  

Zone B, Apo Legislative Quarters,  

Apo, Federal Capital Territory, 

Abuja  
 

Dear Learned Silk, 

RECOGNITION AWARD FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE LEGAL PROFESSION  

The Nigerian Bar Association (NBA), Eti-Osa Branch, fondly known as The Coastline Bar, 

proudly recognizes your outstanding contributions to the legal profession in Nigeria. 

As part of our inaugural Law Week (25th–29th April 2025), we are honouring distinguished 

legal minds whose dedication and impact have strengthened the practice of law and enhanced 

the legal landscape in Nigeria. Your exemplary leadership, advocacy, and mentorship have 

significantly influenced the legal profession in Nigeria. 

In appreciation of your impact, we are pleased to present you with the Award for 

Contributions to the Legal Profession at our Law Week Dinner & Awards Night on 29th 

April 2025. This prestigious event will host eminent lawyers, policymakers, and industry 

leaders. 

While we appreciate any support towards this event, this recognition is purely based on merit. 

We would be honoured by your presence to receive this award. Kindly confirm your 

availability at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, and we look forward to celebrating with you. 

Yours faithfully, 

NBA ETI-OSA BRANCH 

 

 

Olanrewaju B. Obadina      Gabriel I. Peter 

Chairman            Secretary 

08086145782    

 

 

 

 

NBA Eti-Osa Secretariat: Christopher Olatunde Segun Courthouse, Ajah-Addo Road, Eti-Osa, Lagos State. 


